
PASTOR  – REV. JOHN J. FULLUM 

PAROCHIAL VICAR  – REV. MARCIN CHILCZUK 

 

DEACON  – REV. MR. PETER STAMM 

 

WEBSITES: 

Church: www.sacredheartrccglendale.org 

Religious Education: www.sacredheartreligion.org 

School: www.sacredheartschoolglendale.com 

THE EUCHARIST 

 

SATURDAY EVE: 

 5:00 P.M. 

 

SUNDAY: 

 8:00, 9:30, 11:30 A.M. , & 5:00 P.M. 

 

HOLY DAYS: 

 Special schedule will be announced in weekly bulletins. 

 

WEEKDAYS: 

 Monday 6:30 & 8:30 A.M. & 7:30 P.M. (Novena Mass) 

 Tuesday through Friday 6:30, 8:30 A.M. 

 Saturday 8:30 A.M. 

BAPTISM  INFORMATION: 
REGISTRATION: By appointment ONLY; Please contact a Priest 
or Deacon at the Rectory at least 2 months in advance of the 
Baptism. BOTH parents must come in for registration. 
 

INSTRUCTIONS: Arrangements will be made at the time of 
Registration. Please bring birth certificate (if possible) to 
registration. 
 

SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM: will be conferred on the First & Third 
Sunday of each month at 1:30 P.M. 
 

MARRIAGES: 
Arrangements for mar r iage must be made by appointment ONLY; 
with a Priest or Deacon at the Rectory at least 6 months prior to 
the wedding date. Please log on to www.pre- cana.org for 
complete information about marriage preparation in the Diocese. 
 

CONFESSIONS: 
Saturday 11:00 A.M. to 12 Noon 
Thursday before First Friday ( after Thursday morning Masses, 
6:30 & 8:30 A.M.) 
Eves of Holy Days: See weekly bullet in prior to each Holy Day. 

RECTORY: 83-17 78th Avenue  CONVENT: 77-05 84th Street  SCHOOL: 84-05 78th Avenue 
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SACRED HEART CHURCH, EAST GLENDALE, NY 

SUNDAY – APRIL 26 
 11:30 AM For the People 

 

MONDAY—APRIL 27 

 6:30 AM Peter, Maria & Hubertine Bartz 

 8:30 AM Elizabeth Scarangelo 

 7:30 PM Giuseppa Corso (Anniv) 

 

TUESDAY – APRIL 28 

 6:30 AM Victor & Maria Schirling 

 8:30 AM The Franz Family 

 

WEDNESDAY – APRIL 29 

 6:30 AM Joan Squillante 

 8:30 AM Vito Pucci (Birth) 

 

THURSDAY – APRIL 30 

 6:30 AM Fred & Anna Meditz 

 8:30 PM James Woodbury 

 

FRIDAY – MAY 1 

 6:30 AM Frances Vulpis (Birth) 

 8:30 AM Scott A. Larsen 

 

SATURDAY – MAY 2 

 8:30 AM Louis Restivo 

 5:00 PM Josephine Fitz 

Darwin Brodt, Geri Caizzi, Alfred Cocchini, Larry 

Connors, Marie Cronin, John Cruscuola, James Deifel, 

Joseph Divone, Ken Egbert, Fred Falkner, Eileen & 

Brian Pfail, Angelo Ferrara, Steven Foss, Ann Fischer, 

Lina Gagliardotto, Shane Patrick Hanrahan, Jennifer 

Hickey, Debbie Hofmann, Kevin King, Roger & Rose 

Marti, Josephine Nicholson, Bill Niklaus, Sean 

O’Brien, Jerry Opitz, Helen Rehm, Patricia Scola, 

Peter Schellenberg, Angela Sinacori, Nina Squillante, 

Robert Anton Stalzer, Ann Steinmann, Elsie Turini, 

John Vollmerhausen, Mary Jane Walsh, Karen & 

Steven Weber, Florence Whitman, Fr. Zanon  

THE TABERNACLE CANDLE HAS BEEN DO-

NATED THIS WEEK IN LOVING MEMORY OF 

PERNA & VITO PUCCI 

By: their children 

They will be remembered in a very special way at all of 

the Masses this week. 

THE HOSTS HAVE BEEN DONATED THIS WEEK 

IN LOVING MEMORY OF GENEVIEVE & 

CHARLES THAENS 

By: their niece 

They will be remembered in a very special way at all of 

the Masses this week. 

THE ALTAR CANDLES HAVE BEEN DONATED 

THIS WEEK IN LOVING MEMORY OF BERNARD 

MARANO 

By: Mary Ann & Louis Barra 

He will be remembered in a very special way at all of the 

Masses this week. 

THE HOLY FAMILY SHRINE VIGIL LIGHT HAS 

BEEN DONATED THIS WEEK FOR MARY & 

HENRY TYLER 

They will be remembered in a very special way this week 

in our prayers. 

On May 1st, First Friday, there will be Exposition of 

the Blessed Sacrament from 1:00 pm to 7:30 pm, at 

which time there will be Nocturnal Prayers and con-

cluding with Benediction of the Blessed Sacrament. 



FOURTH SUNDAY OF EASTER 

REMINDER – 50/50 RAFFLE TO SUPPORT 

SACRED HEART PARISH – Envelopes are on the 

radiators in church. All it takes is $5.00 and you could be 

a winner. The next drawing will be on Monday, April  

27th in the vestibule of the church after the 8:30 morning 

Mass. As of April 20th we have collected $460.00. The 

50/50 share is $230.00. 

MASS SCHEDULE FOR SUNDAY, MAY 3  

SATURDAY 5:00 PM FR. FULLUM 

SUNDAY 8:00 AM FR. FULLUM 

 9:30 AM FR. FULLUM 

 11:30 AM FR. MARCIN 

 5:00 PM FR. MARCIN 

 

CONFESSIONS SAT. MAY 2  — FR. FULLUM 

 FROM THE PRINCIPAL’S DESK 

 MS. JOANNE GANGI 

 

Today is our first ever Mother/Daughter Tea. It promises 

to be lots of fun. There will be raffles, face painting, 

games, a photo booth and much more. 

 

This week Dancing Classrooms continues for grades four 

and five on Monday and Tuesday. 

 

After school activities include Robotics and the Musical 

Theatre Workshop on Monday. Chess will take place on 

Tuesday. 

 

On Wednesday grades PK1, PK2, 1,2,3,4 and 5 will see 

“The Wizard of Oz” live on stage at Christ the King High 

School. 

 

An Autism Awareness Day is scheduled for Thursday. 

Students who donate $1 or more may dress down. The 

color that represents Autism Awareness is blue. 

 

On May 1st, the first grade will be hosting the First Fri-

day Mass at 8:30. Following the Mass, May birthdays 

will be announced and Student of the Month certificates 

for April will be awarded. All are invited to join us. 

 

The month of April is designated as Poetry Month. Our 

third graders have been writing their own poems which 

will be compiled into a booklet. On May 2nd they will 

have an Author’s Tea to share with their parents. 

 

Congratulations to our Students of the Month for March. 

They are: 

 

Grade 1  Julia Bielen, Anya Barbitsch, John Lides 

 

Grade 2  Daniella Ciulla, Thomas Cacaci III,  

   Ava Genna 

 

Grade 3  Sara Erhard, Catherine Cacaci 

 

Grade 4-1 Michael Agate, Claudia Huber 

 

Grade 4-2 Violette Harvey, Dylan Paczkowski 

 

Grade 5  Angelina Pierre, Gabriella Moraglia 

Mother’s Day envelopes have been included in 

your set of church envelopes. If you wish to have 

your mother, living or deceased, remembered in 

all of the Masses on Mother’s Day, May 9/10, 

kindly return the envelopes before Mother’s Day. 

Special Mother’s Day cards may be obtained on 

the church radiators. 

COMMUNION UNDER BOTH SPECIES 

During the Fall and Winter months we discontinued the 

distribution of the Precious Blood. Since we are now at 

the end of the cold and flu season, we would like tomake 

it available again. Beginning the weekend of May 2nd 

and May 3rd, we will re-introduce it at the 5 PM Satur-

day Mass and the 11:30 Sunday Mass. It will be ex-

panded to other Masses after evaluating people’s desire 

to receive under both species. We would suggest that 

anyone who is not feeling well refrain from receiving the 

Precious Blood out of consideration for others. We also 

ask parents to use their own discretion in regard to al-

lowing children to receive from the cup. 



APRIL 26, 2015 

BEREAVEMENT MEETING will be held on 

Wednesday, May 6th from 1:30 to 3:30 pm in the Par-

ish Ministry Office.  

 

ST. VINCENT DE PAUL TRUCK will be here on 

Saturday, May 16th to receive your clothing donations 

from 9am until noon. 

 

ST. VINCENT DE PAUL MEMBERS who visit our 

sick will meet at 10am on June 1st in the Parish Min-

istry Office. 

 

ANOINTING OF THE SICK will take place on Sat-

urday, May 30th at 1pm in the church. 

 
ADULT CONFIRMATION will be celebrated on the 

Feast of the Pentecost, May 24th. We will have Preparation 

Classes on Monday evenings after Easter. April 13th, 20th, 

27th, May 4th, 11th and 18th at 7:30pm in the rectory. If 

you have received the Sacraments of Baptism, Eucharist, 

(Communion), and Reconciliation and would like to re-

ceive the Sacrament of Confirmation, please call Sister 

Margaret in the Parish Ministry Office at 718-821-3285. 

The office is open Monday to Thursday 9am-4pm. You can 

also leave a message and we will return your call. 

 

LET US PRAY for all the men and women who are 

serving in our Armed Forces especially: John David 

Schatcle, US Navy, Sgt. Jonathan Femenella, US 

Army, Kevin Shaloo, US Air Force. Lt. Mark 

Foris, US Navy, Keith Nonnenmann, US Navy. If 

you would like to add a name to this list, call Parish 

Ministries at 718-821-3285 with the appropriate infor-

mation. 

 

THE DEANERY CORNER 
Our Lady of Mercy 

SPRING FLING 

We are making plans or our 2nd Spring Fling Event to take 

place the evening of May 8th (preview) and all day May 9th. 

We are seriously seeking artisans, crafters or home based busi-

nesses who would like to showcase their works by renting a 

table. If you know someone, or are interested yourself, please 

email or call the rectory office at 718-268-6143 for details. 

Mark the date on your calendar. 

Grade 6  Gabriel Lotrijan, Daleth Martinez 

 

Grade 7  Alejandro Scacalossi 

 

Grade 8  Delano Berry 

 

Art  Daniella DiGioia, Jayson Torres 

 

Computer Alessandra Savarese, Heema Singh 

 

Phys. Ed.  Daniella DiGioia, Allen Watson 

 

Last Friday, SHS held their annual Oratorical Contest. Ten 

students competed and the winner will represent our 

school at the Diocesan Contest. We thank Mr. Jack Seely 

for teaching our Speech Program and for directing our stu-

dents in preparation for their performances. We applaud 

our finalists listed below. 

 

1st  Arthur Jannello-Ruiz 

2nd  Elana Caceres 

3rd Kimberly Vineski 

 

Save the Date—2015 Fashion Show 

The 2015 Sacred Heart Fashion Show will be held on Fri-

day, June 12 from 7-11 pm at the  beautiful Villa Russo 

Catering, 118-16 101st Ave, Richmond Hill NY. Please 

join us for an amazing evening of food, fun and memories. 

Tickets cost $60 and are available now through the school 

office. 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT OF OUR 

CLOTHING SALE as we all enjoyed Hospitality Sun-

day. We are grateful for your monetary donations which 

will help to serve others in our Parish Ministry Office. Our 

next Hospitality Sunday will be on May 17th. We still 

have available new items for young and teenage girls, 

women and men. All clothing is NEW. Perhaps you are 

not presently in need of clothing but you may consider 

purchasing some gifts. As we mentioned before, this 

clothing is new and was donated by a parishioner who 

previously sold these items from her home but because of 

poor health is no longer in business. 


